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	Astmoor News Review


	Monday 24th February 2025
	 A Night at the Musicals
Our school choir will be taking part in the Halton Sings event at The Brindley on Tuesday 25th February. They will be leaving school at 2pm to begin rehearsals with the other schools taking part. 
Please note, that all children in the choir will need to have a packed tea with them to eat before the evening performance as they will remain at The Brindley until the end of the show.

The performance begins at 7pm and tickets are purchased directly from The Brindley Box office.

All members of the choir are to be collected directly from The Brindley following the show and further information has been provided to parents about the exit arrangements.

        ------------------------------

Good Work Assemblies

We have more class work assemblies to look forward to this half term:

Tuesday 4th March – Year 2 Good Work Assembly

Thursday 6th March – Year 4/5 Good Work Assembly

Tuesday 25th March – Foundation Stage Good Work Assembly

Thursday 27th March – Year 3 Good Work Assembly

     -------------------------------
	World Book Day
World Book Day takes place this year on Thursday 6th March. This year we are inviting children to either come to school dressed as a favourite book character or come dressed in a particular colour to represent the book, ‘The Day the Crayons Quit’.

         -----------------------

Library Visits

In celebration of World Book Day, we have planned visits for all classes to Halton Lea Library. The children will walk from school to the library and back. Further letters will be sent out about this but the visits are as follows:

Monday 3rd March 10.30am – Year 5/6 (Mrs Rigby)

Monday 3rd March 1.30pm – Year 2 (Mr Hallard)

Tuesday 4th March 10.30am – Year 1 (Miss Smith)

Tuesday 4th March 1.30pm – Year 3 (Mrs Hawitt)

Wednesday 5th March 10.30am – Foundation Stage (Mrs Davies)

Wednesday 5th March 1.30pm – Year 4/5 (Miss Grace)

       ------------------------------

Easter Assembly

This year our Easter Assembly will be led by children in Foundation Stage, Year 1 and Year 2. It will take place on Wednesday 2nd April at 9.15am.

          ----------------------------

	Welcome Back
Welcome back to school after February half term. We are looking forward to this half term and hopefully some warmer, brighter weather.

         --------------------------

After School Clubs

We have a number of after school clubs that will start this half term.

Please make sure you are aware of which ones your children have joined. They are as follows:

Football – Thursdays 3.15 – 4.15pm for children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6.

Table Tennis – Wednesday 3.15-4.15pm for children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6.

Art Club – Tuesday 3.15-4.15pm for children in Year 1 and 2.

Board Games – Wednesday 3.15 – 4.15pm for children in Year 3, 4, 5 and 6.

All children will leave through the main school entrance at 4.15pm.

        ------------------------------

Easter Bingo

We will be holding our Easter Bingo Event on Thursday 3rd April. Doors will open at 5.30pm and eyes down 6pm. Save the date on your calendar!
          --------------------------
	
	

	
	
	


